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Report of the Budget Scrutiny Panel 
 

 
 

ITEM    9       BUDGET SCRUTINY PANEL REPORT 
 

Purpose of the Report 
 
To consider recommendations and observations of the Budget Scrutiny Panel.  
 
Action Requested 
 

That the Scrutiny Commission considers the Budget Scrutiny Panel report, 
attached as an Annex to this report, and, if satisfied, submit it to the Cabinet at its 
meeting on 10th February 2022.  
 
Background 
 
Following a decision of the Scrutiny Commission at its meeting on 13 th September 
2021, a Budget Scrutiny Panel has undertaken scrutiny of the Council’s draft 
budget for 2022/23. 
 
 
Background Papers: None additional to any listed in the Budget Scrutiny 

Panel’s report. 
 
Officer to Contact:  Ed Brown 

Democratic Services Officer 
ed.brown@charnwood.gov.uk 
01509 454 6343 
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